
March 22nd, 1927

The Editor,
Journal of Careers, 
61, Conduit Street, 
London W.l.

Dear Mr. Bdltor:-
Thank you very much indeed 

for your letter of February 26th and for the offer 
to publish an illustrated article on McGill in 
your Journal. I appreciate greatly your courtesy 
and will take advantage of it.

Tre have many Old Country young 
men at McGill and I believe, with you, in the 
wisdom of a young man taking his university course 
here if he intends to make Canada his future home. 
This country offers splendid opportunity to young 
men of good stuff who are willing to work hard and 
accept conditions as they find them.

I am taking the liberty of 
sending you a copy of a recent Review we issued.

Yours faithfully.

Principal.


